December 3, 2020



Weekly Newsletter

630 Lime City Rd. Rossford, Oh T: 419-661-2070 https://www.allsaintscatholic.org/

Upcoming Events:

Dec 10

Two Hour Delay

Dec 21-Ian 1

Christmas Vacation



Be sure to check out the videos of our students presenting the 12 days of Christmas!

Dear ASCS Families.

Thanks to the many of you who donated to this week's Giving Tuesday! We are blessed and humbled by your generosity, and excited for the upcoming improvements to the school. God bless you!

You probably have heard that the CDC changed the quarantine requirements for Covid this week. We have adjusted our plan to follow the CDC Guidelines, but we also will work together for each individual situation. Here is the new plan for ASCS:

Any staff/student quarantined and tested, resulting in a negative test, will now quarantine for 7 days. Any staff/student guarantined but not tested, will be required to quarantine for 10 days. The CDC further stated that 14 days is still best, and so parents will make the decision for their child to quarantine for the full 14 days. *Quarantine means* staying at home and out of contact with anyone outside of your immediate household.

Note: Guidelines listed above are specifically for guarantined staff/students who have not developed and/or exhibited any Covid symptoms during the time period.

Option C is used for many purposes here at ASCS. If your family has any personal changes in information such as address, phone number, email, work phone, etc., you should go into your account and update those changes. We also are able to do that for you, if you let us know. It is critical for your child's safety to keep us informed of these changes - especially phone numbers. Thank you.

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year opens Monday, January 4, 2021 for Preschool - Grade 8 students. We have purchased yard signs to help promote and advertise our fabulous school, and would LOVE for you to take a sign! We are asking for a \$4 donation to help offset the cost of the signs. Please let us know if you would be willing to help spread the good news about ASCS and Preschool. We will also have signs available on the outside table near the school main entrance. Thank you!

I have been giving many students "friendly" reminders about following the dress code. We are seeing many students in gym pants that are not dress code, non-uniform sweatshirts in the classroom, socks that do not cover the ankles, jewelry (other than a simple cross and chain) and nail polish. Students who continue to violate the dress code will receive a written warning which will be sent home for parent signature. Thank you for your help in getting all students back on track and unified!

Enjoy the weekend with your family, and take time to celebrate Mass during this beautiful season of Advent.

God bless.

Mrs. Teri Fischer



There are still a few days to bring in your canned goods! Please consider the All Saints Giving Tree with your generosity this holiday season!



WINDOW DECALS ARE AVAILABLE FOR PUR-CHASE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE. (THE DECALS ARE ALL WHITE)
THEY ARE \$3.00.
EMAIL
dbueh-ler@allsaintscatholic.org
if you'd like one!







A Night on the Polar Express Home for the Holidays

Join us at home for **On Track for Education**: A Night on the Polar Express Home for the Holidays virtual event presented by KeyBank to benefit the Northwest Ohio Scholarship Fund (NOSF) and HOPE Learning Academy Foundation on Sunday, December 6 at 5:00 PM at www.ontrackforeducation.org

NOSF awards need-based scholarship assistance for K-8 students to attend private schools and for homeschool expenses. In its 22nd year of awarding scholarships, NOSF has awarded \$14.3 million in scholarships to 16,400 students in Northwest Ohio. HOPE Learning Academy Foundation supports the mission of HOPE Learning Academy to provide an excellent and accommodating education for children with special needs. In its 7th year, HOPE is dedicated to serving K-8 students who benefit from learning in a non-traditional classroom setting.

Sponsors of this holiday event include *Engineer sponsors* The Aurora Group at Morgan Stanley, LaValley, LaValley, Todak & Schaefer Co., L.P.A., Ralphie's and Frisch's Big Boy as well as *Ticket Master Sponsors* Knight Insurance Group, International Tableware Inc., and Toledo Northwestern Ohio Food Bank.

UPDATE FOR CYO BASKETBALL:

Toledo Area CYO has opted to postpone the beginning of the Basketball season until January. Our registration window has closed and fees will be due when there is a clearer picture of when the season will begin.

Help us have a season: Mask Up, Wash Up, Back Up.

You will get communication from your coaches as practices begin.

